
COOS COUNTY URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY 

NORTH BAY DISTRICT 
 

P.O. Box 1215   •   Coos Bay, Oregon 97420   •   541-267-7678 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

TO:   Coos County Urban Renewal Agency Board 
    and all Interested Parties  

 
FROM:  John Burns, Agency Administrator  

 
DATE: October 16, 2017 

 
SUBJECT:  CCURA Meeting Notice 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE MEETING  

 
What?: The North Bay Urban Renewal Area Agency is updating its urban renewal plan. The 

update will be the first update since 2006. The urban renewal plan lists infrastructure and 

development projects, as well as their estimated cost and schedule. The plan is set to expire in 

2018 and is proposed to be extended to 2038 so the Agency can collect revenues within the 

district and fund projects beyond 2018. 

 

Who?: The public is welcome to join the North Bay Urban Renewal Area Open House and find 

out what projects have been added and prioritized in the urban renewal plan. These projects are 

intended to help the North Spit develop more fully, and eventually produce more jobs and 

economic activity for the community. Your input will be considered in updating the plan. 

 

When?: The open house is scheduled for Wednesday, October 25th , 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

 

Where?: Coos Bay Public Library Myrtlewood Room, 525 Anderson Ave, Coos Bay, OR 

97420 

 

For further information contact: Fred Jacquot at fjacquot@portofcoosbay.com 
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